Office of the Premier of British Cclumbis,
Arnie Van Campen, Administrative Assistant of the Fremier,
Parlisment Buildings,
VictoriagB.Ce
8ir:
In your letter of the 4th, of July 1974,4.Ds " Reade~ In the
snsence of the Premier,I wish to acknowledge and thank you for your letter
I am forwarding a copy t¢ the Homourable
Robert ¥illisme, Minister of lends, Forects sud woter Resources,for his
consideration snd roply.
Your letter will be drawn to the Premiemfiim s

attention upor his return. Yours very truly,

Arnie Van Campen,

Administrative assistant

to the premier "
Sir, because ther was no reply I had to write sgain sept 3rd. but again
I have ro reply. I now egningtherefore, write this letter with all due
respectsy letting you kiow that the Kitwancoel still patiently waiting
for reply.

Yours most respecfully, &*
Peter Willisss,President of Kitwancool,
Oete 12,1974 Aebe Box 134 Kitwengn,B.Co




